Hematology Lab Meeting.
 
7/25/2019 @ 9:00 am 

	Present:	 Pat Gelineau



Announcement: 

Some procedural changes for the IPF – a copy is  on the communication log. Please read and sign off.

DPH did not show up this week. We still have open window till September plus there is a 3 month extension after our window.

 Know Your Numbers will be ending next month in August.  If you haven't done so try to get it done soon, so you can get the reimbursement.

August:  Neven will be taking the 32hr position on days starting August 6, and Irma will be starting Aug 19th. In addition to that there will be mini rotations in special coagulation with Monmouth University Aug 5-6th and August 19-22 Marist students.   No details are available yet. UB students will begin internships on August 26 for 6 weeks. There are a total of 5 students.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There are also a couple of medical students who will be here end of July and August. They are just getting an overview.
Please be flexible and patient we are doing our best to be available to everyone.
Donna is doing a yeoman’s job with the schedule!

Next Wednesday Jerry will have a lunch and learn on the IFP but with Ice cream. It will be in room PS222.

 Jerry brought up a suggestion on the lab to discontinue doing the bone marrow smears and CBC smears for surg path. He cited patient safety.
A suggestion was made that hematology should trade the A1C for bone marrows.  


